
DPU EXHIBIT NO.3 

On Thu, Feb 2,2017 at 10:58 AM, Dan Green <dfgreen1@dslextreme.com> wrote: 
Oh, I am so sorry. I hurt my back and have been immobile for awhile. I am working on it and hope to have it to you 
early next week. 

Thanks, 

Dan 

From: Chien Hwang 
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 9:48 AM 
To: Dan Green 
Cc: Connie Hendricks'. . 
Subject: Re: Fwd: PEMC Response Overdue to 11/21/2016 Post Inspection Letter 
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